
Bulletin 
Thursday 15th November, 2018 

*Please note: if your child is off sick, please email attendance@chartereastdulwich.org.uk, 
stating their full name and a specific reason for absence* 

 
Plastic Free East Dulwich 
Plastic Free East Dulwich have been visiting 
the school this week to talk more with stu-
dents about their work in the local communi-
ty. Students heard from Ric at PFED about 
the litter picks, better choices that we can 
make on a daily basis and plastic alternatives 
we can use.  
 
Our Eco team will be working with Ric and 
other organisations throughout the year, to further the message and important work on helping 
us to reduce our use of single use plastic.  
For more information and to get involved, please go to: https://linktr.ee/plasticfreeeastdulwich  
or sdaly@chartereastdulwich.org.uk 
 
 
LAMDA Level 1 Award in Communication: Public Speaking  
All parents would have received a letter earlier in the week informing you about the LAMDA pub-
lic speaking qualification which will be available to students from January 2019. The letter con-
tains full details about payment and how the course will be structured.  
 
If you would like to reserve a place on the course for your child, please email Mr Surridge 
(tsurridge@chartereastdulwich.org.uk) by Friday 23rd November.  
 
 
Headwear 
A number of students have started to wear bandannas and headscarves to school. As per our 
uniform policy, headwear is not allowed in school and will be confiscated at the gate if worn. In 
cold weather, we obviously understand that warm hats may be worn, but this does not include 
baseball caps, bandannas or scarves of any type. Many thanks.  
 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Are you receiving news about social events and fundraising for our school community from The Friends of 

The Charter School East Dulwich?  Don’t miss out: click on the link to subscribe and ensure you are kept up 

to date: 

https://mailchi.mp/0a340a114be9/join_friends_of_tcsed  

Thank you, from The Friends of TCSED.   

Forthcoming Dates 

Autumn Term: 

5 Sep - 14 Dec  

--------------------------------- 

Year 9 Options  

Information Evening 

Thursday 22 November 

6.00pm - 7.00pm 

--------------------------------- 

Year 9 Trip 

Creative Quarter 

Friday 23 November 

--------------------------------- 

Year 8 Reward Trip 

A Christmas Carol 

The Old Vic 

Tuesday 27 November 

--------------------------------- 

Parents Forum 

Thursday 6 December 

5.30pm - 7.00pm 

--------------------------------- 

Christmas Performance 

Thursday 13 December 

3.00pm 

--------------------------------- 

Careers Fair at TCSND 

Friday 14 December 

--------------------------------- 

Christmas Holiday 

17 Dec - 9 Jan 

--------------------------------- 

The Friends of TCSED 

AGM Meeting 

Wednesday 30 January 
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